
Summer Training Courses The Faculty of Sciences and Humanities, represented 
by the department of business administration followed up the implementation of 
the training course programs, which is considered one of the graduation 
requirements according to the training summer course 391. This program was 
implemented for the second year respectively. It aims at improving the academic 
skills of the students in terms of what they studied throughout their past seven 
levels. This summer program offers its academic service for 60 students who were 
nominated for various governmental and private organizations such as Faculty of 
Education At Almagma, Faculty of Education at Zulfa, the Direcorate of Education, 
King Faisel Specialty Hospital , Prince Nasser bin Saad Alseedry Hospital at 
Alghat, Municipalities, Commercial Chamber, Civil Affairs Factory, Alaboudi 
Factory, Insan Charitbale Society and so on in order to be trained. The summer 
training program commenced on 17/8/1435 and it is going to be completed on 
25/10/1325. The students will receive their training at the organizations approved 
by the Faculty and the training process will be followed up by the dean of the 
college. Dr. Khalid Abdalshafi. Mr. Thamer Bin Saud Alkhalid is responsible for 
supervising the trainees and paid field visits to them. This summer training 
program is of great importance since it is provides the students with the real-life 
experience of practicing the organizational work and to be in close contact with 
work environment. The trainees are evaluated in terms of the mechanism approved 
by the department council and the faculty council which encompasses definite 
programs and assessment forms issued from the organization in which the 
trainees are trained as it prepares a periodical reports concerned with the tasks 
and jobs being achieved by the trainees during their training period. In addition, 
the department of business administration is going to have a final decision with 
every trainees in order to evaluate the values and benefits which trainee has 
received from the training organization. It is worth mentioning that the number of 
the trainees has jumped by double this year to be 60 students, instead of 30 in the 
last year. Furthermore, the first batch has successfully completed this course. in 
addition, the governmental and private organization were thankfully very helpful 
and encouraged such remarkable programs which provides the trainees with the 
necessary skills in both marketplace and academic ones. They praised the high 
levels of the trainees 

 


